
 

 

 

 

 

18 July, 2014 

Dear Parents, 

When I first came to look around Sharmans Cross in April 2008, I was taken by the 

friendliness and sense of community that existed.  I’m extremely proud to say that six 

years later, that statement still holds true and what’s more is reflected back to me by 

others on a regular basis. 

I have been extremely touched by all of the kind comments made to me over the past 

few weeks about the positive impact that the school has had on your children and the 

improvements that we have been able to achieve.  My thanks to you, the children, the 

governors and the staff for your support, commitment, passion, perspective and drive 

and for believing in me even when I didn’t.  If I have been so successful, it is because I 

have had a fantastic team around me. 

Keep the why at the forefront of your thoughts and keep on reaching for the stars.  

After all, that is what you, and most importantly the children, deserve! 

It has been an honour and a privilege!  Thank you! 

Kindest regards.  Burn bright! 

 

 

 

Mark Pratt 

 

 


